
Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

Works Update – 26th February 2025
• Area A2 – Work is progressing well with the installation of the concrete piles 

now complete. Temporary flood defenses in place

• Area A3 – St Mary’s Park Site – Work is progressing well on foul sewer 
diversion and the haul road is almost completed. Work is progressing on the 
outfall with temporary flood defenses in place 

• Area A5/A6 – Lee Estate Site -  The foul sewer works are continuing, with the 
tie in now almost completed at Athlunkard Villa FC. Along with temporary flood 
defenses put in place

There will be Traffic Management on the road at Lee Estate over the coming week 
or so. We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused to residents in Lee 
Estate and Abbey View. The Road Sweeper will be on site every evening to ensure 
the road is kept clean.
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Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

Works Update – 26th February 2025
• Area B3 – Courthouse – King Johns Castle, work is progressing well, with the 

remainder of the hoarding to be completed this week. Directional signs in place, with 
more to come in the coming weeks to ensure people know where to go, now that the 
Riverside section of the walk is closed for the duration of the project.

• Area A7 – Sir Harry’s Mall. We are currently working on plans for Traffic 
Management, flood protection and parking for residents in this area prior to works 
which are due to commence mid-March.

In preparation for these works, Ward & Burke invited the emergency services to site. We 
even had the Fire Tender on site!! The Fire Chief was very happy that there will not be 
any issues with access in the case of an emergency in vicinity of St Francis Abbey/Sir 

Harrys Mall. Once the road closure is in place, they will run drills in the area to 
familiarise their teams with the new traffic layouts.
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A2 - Riverbank Walk Closure Information
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Area A2 – St Ita’s St/Oliver 
Plunkett St
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Area A3 – St Ita’s St/Oliver 
Plunkett St
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Area A5/A6 – Lee 
Estate/Athlunkard Boat Club
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Area A7 – Sir Harry’s Mall/Keyes 
Row
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Area B3 – Civic 
Building/Courthouse
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Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

As Ward & Burke continue work in multiple areas, we would like to take 
this opportunity to thank residents, businesses, and the public for their 

patience and cooperation. We remain committed to keeping you informed 
about the progress of the 

Kings Island Flood Relief Scheme.

If you believe this update would be helpful to others, please feel free to 
share it.

Kind regards

Elaine Cronin

Ward & Burke Liaison Officer

For more Information
SCAN ME
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Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

For updates, please subscribe to our FREE TEXT ALERTS by 
texting: -  

KIFRS to 086 387 6082

For Email Updates – Email 

KIFRS to KIFRS@wardandburke.com

• Elaine Cronin – Ward & Burke Liaison Officer – 086 2067467

For more Information
SCAN ME
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